
From:
To: Young Brian
Subject: RE: NTSB Draft factual report technical review request - Emmy Rose
Date: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 8:52:39 AM

[CAUTION] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Morning Mr. Young.
I have reviewed your report and found no discrepancies, errors or omissions.
 
Thank you for your time and efforts.
 
Very Respectfully,

 
LT 
First Coast Guard District
Inspections & Investigations, dpi
Vice Chair and Community Service Liaison, LDAC

 
 
 

From: Young Brian  
Sent: Wednesday, March 9, 2022 8:59 AM
To:  LT USCG (USA)  CDR USCG (USA)

Subject: [Non-DoD Source] NTSB Draft factual report technical review request - Emmy Rose
 

 
Attached, please find an updated copy of the draft factual report for the Emmy Rose sinking.
 
Could you please review the report for technical accuracy, errors, and omissions?
 
I will be providing a copy to Rink Varian as he is a party member to the NTSB investigation.
 
Thank you for all of your assistance,
Brian
 
Brian Young
Sr. Marine Engineer
National Transportation Safety Board
490 L’Enfant Plaza East, S.W.
Washington, DC 20594-2000
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